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Dear editor:  
This is a letter to confirm that the English level of my paper named "The comparison between air and carbon dioxide insufflation in the endoscopic submucosal excavationof gastrointestinal stromal tumors" has passed grade B, meanwhile, I also have published some papers in English without modification by professional English language editing companies before. I'm confident that the English Language in this manuscript can satisfy the required standards for publication.

We spent enough time and effort to complete this paper, and we would not consider other journals during the application for your magazine. 
Besides, in this paper, Wei-Bin Shi and Zi-Hao Wang  are co-first authors.
We hope the manuscript can be accepted for publication in World Journal of Gastroenterology.
Thanks for your consideration!

 

Zi-Hao Wang

Department of General Surgery, XinhuaHospital affiliated to Shanghai Jiaotong University School of Medicine, Shanghai, China

Telephone: +86-13661719967
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